
As we kick off the 2024-25 school
year at GCCC, we are excited to
welcome both returning and new
students to an inspiring year of
learning and growth. We’ve
welcomed over 500 new juniors, and
448 returning seniors. This year, we
are also thrilled to introduce several
new staff members who will be joining
the team:

Molly Corrado – Supervisor of
Student Affairs
Mary Hannen – Guidance
Counselor
Cora Bair – Intervention Specialist
Erin Henry – Intervention
Specialist
Brooke Martin – Health Science
Academy Instructor
Jeff Smith – HVAC Instructor
Torrie Sever – Career X Teaching
Assistant
Abby Barrett – Cosmetology
Instructor
Emily Sharpe – Cosmetology
Teaching Assistant
Josh Willey – Intervention
Specialist
Melissa Johnson – Intervention
Specialist
Amanda Ike – Science Teacher
Michaela Skaggs – Culinary Aide
Martha Rutan – Biotechnology
Teacher at Xenia High School
Harris Norton – Digital Design
Instructor at Xenia High School
Kesha Harper – Community
Outreach Coordinator
Nic Watkins – Construction
Technology Instructor
Tyler Sheehy – Welding Teaching
Assistant

We are confident that this talented
group of educators and support staff
will make significant contributions to
our school community. Together, we
look forward to a productive and
inspiring school year ahead!

Greene County Career Center started
the new school year off with a brand
new HVAC/R Program, where we will
equip students with the essential skills
and knowledge to excel in the rapidly
growing fields of Heating, Ventilation,
Air Conditioning, and Refrigeration. 

We are proud to share that the recent
GuardCare event held at GCCC’s
campus was a tremendous success! The
event was held by Ohio National Guard,
the Ohio Department of Health, Greene
County Public Health, and brought
together healthcare professionals,
volunteers, and community members for
two days of free medical services,
benefiting individuals in need.

It was a fantastic opportunity to showcase our commitment to
hands-on learning and future-ready skills, leaving everyone eager
for the school year ahead.

Back to School Night was a resounding
success at GCCC! Incoming Juniors were
thrilled to receive their schedules and be
able to walk the halls and get a better idea
of what was to come. They had the
opportunity to meet lab instructors and
academic teachers, connect with their new
classmates, and learn more about what
GCCC has to offer.

Introducing HVAC/R

Back to School Night

October 9 – Board Meeting
October 11 – End of Grading Period
October 18 – Professional Development Day
November 7 – Parent/Teacher Conferences
November 8 – Corrections Graduation
November 25-29 – Thanksgiving Break
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Our comprehensive curriculum combines hands-on training with
industry-standard technology, preparing students for a wide range
of career opportunities. This course will be taught by Mr. Jeff Smith,
pictured, with Mr. Brett Doudican.

From health screenings and dental care to wellness education and
immunizations, GuardCare provided vital resources to our local
community. The collaboration and dedication of all involved made this
event a true reflection of our commitment to serving and uplifting
those around us. We extend our heartfelt thanks to everyone who
participated and contributed to making GuardCare a memorable and
impactful event!

GuardCare Success


